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11 January 2019 
 

Dear Parents 

 

Bubwith Tennis Club has very kindly offered to run an after-school Tennis club on 

Fridays commencing 18 January 3.30pm – 4.30pm for 6 weeks to take place at North 

Duffield School. The club will be run by members of Bubwith Tennis Club who are all 

DBS checked. The cost for this club will be £10.00 and are limited to 16 children.  

 

Please note if there are more than 16 children interested we will run another 

session next term for a second group to include as many children as possible. 

 

If your child would like to take part, please provide your consent and payment via 

Parentpay as soon as possible, places will be allocated on a first come first served 

basis.  

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Mr Russell 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 

Broadmanor,  

North Duffield,  

Selby, 

North Yorkshire  

YO8 5RZ  

Telephone:  

01757 288487 
 

Head Teacher 

Mr Andrew Russell                 
E-mail: admin@northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk 

Website:  www.northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk 
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